
THIS MONTH’S SUPER 
LEARNERS:
Azariah- For having such a 
wonderful attitude towards 
learning, especially when 
solving addition and subtraction 
activities. Keep it up!
Jiho- He has been an excellent 
role model. He gets on with his 
work and contributes in lessons 
with great enthusiasm. Well 
done!

Children in Year 2 wrote letters
to an author they enjoyed
reading over the past term. They
were tasked with persuading the
author to write a story about a
topic of their choice.

IN YEAR 2

In Kings and Fitzwilliam class,

children have been busy working

on addition and subtraction using

two 2-digit numbers. They started

their learning journey by adding

using a number line and are now

moving to adding and subtracting

using the expanded column

method.

In science, we continued to explore habitats in our local 
environments. We investigated microhabitats found 
around our school and identified the features of that 
habitat that would allow animals to survive. The children 
explored and built food chains and identified the 
offsprings of animals. They also considered the 
question, ‘Do all offspring look like their mothers?’


